SGQG Guild Meeting Minutes: October 10, 2023. Call to order: 10:00 a.m.
Members: 35; Guests 0
Approval of minutes for September board meeting: Approved
Board Reports:
President:
Invoice from Ledger for quilt advertising
Thank you letter from Food Bank
A big thank you to Michelle Hughes for catering the quilt show!

Budget committee: Sue Green, Paula Bibby and Michelle Kelly. Request that sitting board also attend. Mary
please have the current budget emailed to the committee within 10 days.

Cmas potluck committee? Also, please make and donate a Christmas placement.

Rhonda Simpson is resigning from being the newspaper editor. Her last issue will be in December. Please
let me know if you’re interested in being editor.

Vice President:
Not present
Secretary:
Nothing to report.
Treasurer:
Beginning balance: _
General Income: || N
Quilt Show Income: _
General Expenses:-
Quilt Show Expenses: [ NGczNNB
Ending balance: _
Committee Reports:

Kathy Beach: Christmas stocking worship is at 10:00 a.m. We have the pattern and fabric for stocking. Pick
up or sew them at the workshop. Donations suggestions: crayons, books, bubbles, hand cream or school
supplies. Please no food.

Quilt Show:

Pat Bicrke: For the first member boutique, it went well. Would like to continue the boutique next show.

Penny Dominici is retiring from the Country Store. Penni Parsons will take over. Penny Dominici suggested
donating the remaining fabric to community quilts or Pam Gremore for the guild meeting raffle. It was also
suggested to let member look through the fabric. Paula Bibby to bring fabric to next guild meeting.

Debby Sweeten: |G

Sandy Askin: Small quilt auction. Please pick up left over quilts from her. Kathy Scott stated the auction
brought in

Joan Edson: Thank everyone for helping with Vignettes. Pam Gremore will help her next year.

Cherita Gruenfelt: _Thanks to all who donated and helped organize baskets.
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Paula Bibby: Thanks to all who helped with the frames.
Hilde Langlet: Thank you all for creating window displays. I will be retiring.

Challenge quilts winners were: Barbara Wieland for funniest, Joa Rogers for most unusual and Patty
Carr for favorite.

Sandy Wagner: Thanks to alll We will have a short meeting next meeting. Please be sure your binders are
complete with a budget. Pat B., please create a binder for the boutique. We received a lot of compliments
for our wearables. We have donated the lattice to the fairgrounds and were told we can use them for our

quilt shows. They wete just too heavy to carry back and forth. If anyone has suggestions for the next quilt
show, please let me or Penny D. award.

Break

Suggestion: We move our storage unit to the Ranch House Storage. Mary Parker to check on details.
Michelle Kelly: Update on 501 Committee. (see attached)

Show and tell.

Adjourn: 11:45 a.m.
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